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June 22,1998 !MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Greeves, Director
i

,

Division of Waste Management
|

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards |

|

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
Office of State Programs

FROM: Ronald D. Hauber, Director g g|gnedtg.

| Nonproliferation, Exports and
Ronid D.HauberMultilateral Relations

Office of international Programs

SUBJECT: PROPOSED IMPORT OF RADIOACTIVE WASTE FROM TAlWAN
(APPLICATION IW005)

Attached is a letter from Chem-Nuclear Systems dated April 16,1998 which responds to our
letter of March 3 in which we requested additionalinformation in order to complete NRC review
of the application.

We would appreciate your review and comments as to whether the additional information
provided by the applicant supplies the required information in order for NRC to determine that
all criteria are met.

Your comments are requested by July 2,1998. Please call me or Betty Wright if you need-

additionalinformation.

Attachment: Letter from Chem-Nuclear Systems
to NRC dated April 16,1998 (IW005)

cc w/ attach: T. Rothschild, OGC
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f/ % UNITED STATES

g j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
,

f WASHINGTON, D.C. 20666 4001o

***** June 22, 1998

MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Greeves, Director
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
Office of State Programs

FROM: Ronald D. Hauber, Director
Nonproliferation, Exports and

Multilateral Relations
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: PROPOSED IMPORT OF RADIOACTIVE WASTE FROM TAIWAN
(APPLICATION IW005)

Attached is a letter from Chem-Nuclear Systems dated April 16,1998 which responds to our
letter of March 3 in which we requested additional information in order to complete NRC review
of the application.

We would appreciate your review and comments as to whether the additional information
provided by the applicant supplies the required information in order for NRC to determine that
all criteria are met.

Your comments are requested by July 2,1998. Please call me or Betty Wright if you need
additionalinformation.

Attachment: Letter from Chem-Nuclear Systems
to NRC dated April 16,1998 (lWOO5)

cc w/ attach: T. Rothschild, OGC
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